
 

 

09/05/2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Careers,  
 
The Living Waters Lutheran School Board has committed to developing a new strategic plan to guide the 
school’s development over the next three to five years. 
 
The Board wants to ensure the school provides outstanding opportunities for students, is a welcoming, 
nurturing community, and in general terms is as good as it can possibly be. To achieve this, we want to 
know what issues are important to you, what works well currently, and what could be improved.  
 
We ask that you help by completing the School Health Check Survey which can be accessed by clicking on 
the following link https://questionpro.com/t/ARNLeZzUaY.          
 
The survey will take approximately 15 minutes and must be completed by 22/05/2024. 
 
Your responses will not be linked to your identity, so confidentiality is assured.  
 
Survey results will be collated by Lutheran Education SA, NT & WA and provided to the Board Chair and me. 
Themes and ideas raised by parents, students, and staff will be discussed by the Board, Senior 
Management, and staff as we develop strategies to take the school forward. 
 
Your input is vital in enabling the Board to make good decisions, and we ask that you help us to make this a 
great school for your children and those who follow. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lisa Goldsworthy 
Principal 
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